Gus Wilson <Gus. Wilson@london.gov.uk= 2 Oct (13 days ago) -
to me (=

Thank you for your email and attached letter to the London Health Board.

Having reviewed the letter, | do not consider it appropriate to bring to the Board. The LHB takes a London-wide perspective and has no statutory remit to involve itself in local decisions.
Y¥ou will need to pursue the matter locally. There will be advice on planning decisions on Bexley Council’s website.

I will be scoping the mental health paper over the coming weeks and will consider physical activity and open space role in mental ill health prevention.
Yours sincerely
Gus Wilsen

Gus Wilson
London Health Board Secretariat Manager
Greater London Authority | tel: 020 7933 4120 | gus wilson@london gov. uk




